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Amnesty International congratulates Ain O Salish Kendra on their 25th 

anniversary 
 
In a quarter century of human rights work, Ain O Salish Kendra has grown to be a highly credible 
human rights organization in Bangladesh and the Asia Region. Their work has covered a wide range 
of activities from researching and documenting human rights violations to advocacy on behalf of, 
and legal support to, victims.  
 
On behalf of Amnesty International, I congratulate Ain O Salish Kendra’s Executive Director Sultana 
Kamal, Director of Investigation, Documentation and Research, Nur Khan Liton, and all other staff, 
board members and supporters of Ain O Salish Kendra, past and present, for the achievements of 
the organization in defending human rights.  
 
Amnesty International greatly values the close contact it has had with Ain O Salish Kendra in our 
common goals to defend human rights. We wish Ain O Salish Kendra every success in their 
continued work to fulfil their human rights mission.  
 
Abbas Faiz 
Asia Pacific Regional Programme – South Asia 
Amnesty International 
1 Easton Street 
London WC1X 0DW  
UK 
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